From: Bob Cashin [mailto:BC@kinneyconstruction.net] 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 11:37 AM
To: david@stealthdemo.com; Mike Hall <MikeH@stealthdemo.com>
Subject: DLR Demo

David/ Mike,

I want to personally thank the two of you for a great job at the DLR project. Your professionalism in handling this job was really was appreciated. Not one negative comment from the DLR folks, only praise on how well the demo was handled and the office protected. As you both probably know this is a very important project and client for KCS. 
We look forward to working on the next phase with you and hopefully the clubhouse 1900 project  when we get released.

Thanks you again from the KCS team.

Bob  

Bob Cashin
Regional Director
Kinney Construction Services, Inc.
500 E Thomas Rd.
Phoenix AZ. 85012
623-580-6901 ext. 852 O
480-309-2628 C
kinneyconstruction.net
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